
                             Tarettes’ Zoom Board Meeting Minutes 
Saturday 16, 2021 

1:00PM 
 

• Attendees: Pres. Kathy Dow, Vice Pres. Theresa Wilson, Past Pres. Karen Klett, , Past Pres. Debbie 

Foote, Past Pres. Barb Wilson, Past Pres. Sistee Lentgis, Shirley Rogers, Treasurer Wendy Redding, 

Mary Weale 

 

• Treasurer’s Report –Steak Fry +$500. Balance 13,533.79 

 

• Standing commitees were discussed, Ladies Night Out, Past Pres. Sistee Lentgis is organizing the 

Theater outing. Fifth Ave “Beauty and the Beast” Jan. 20, 2022. Dinner before hand is being 

investigated. 

 

• Linda Lewis, guest speaker for an event, was suggested that the date get changed from January to 

sometime in March or when she has time in her schedule.  

 

• Bingo Night, Friday Nov. 12. Fliers have been made and distributed. P.P. Debbie Foote will cochair 

with Shawn Quinn, Treasure Wendy Redding Volunteered to Bartend on Bingo night and the Captain’s 

Dinner. 

 

Museum tours were discussed, the first one will be to the Burke Museum Oct. 21 with lunch after 

The next will be Nov. 18 in Edmonds. Contact P.P. Becky Garvie 

The Captain’s dinner will be on Dec. 9th  and gift cards for Boyer House will be collected.  It was then noted 

that Mary Jo Svensen had volunteered to chair the Capt.s Dinner. 

Ideas on different events for 2021 2022 were discussed. Bridge club to form, Gardening club, Arts and crafts 

Arboretum tour in May,  

Vice Pres. Theresa Wilson offered a glass project to be made at her home maybe in March. 

 

A tentative calendar has been set as follows; 

Nov. 5 Lunch and games 

Nov. 12 Bingo and Pizza Night 

Dec. 3 Meeting/Games 

Dec. 9 Captain’s Dinner 

Jan 7 Lunch and games 

Jan 20. Ladies Night Out Beauty and the Beast 

Feb. 4 lunch and games 

March 4th  same 

March a general meeting TBA 

April 1 fools day Lunch and games 

May 8th Opening Day breakfast 

May Board meeting TBA 

June 11 installation of officers 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm 

 

 

                                                                             

                                                                              Respectively submitted, Secretary Debbie Foote Past President                                                                                                      


